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From: carm ragno 
Sent: September 22, 2024 9:13 PM
To: Clerks
Subject: Doctor Lane Neighbourhood Concept Plan

CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address and 
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, 
please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, 
please mention that when reporting the phishing email. 

Hi there, 
 
We the home owners of  in King City, strongly oppose the proposed development plan for the 
Doctor Lane neighbourhood concept plan due to its potential negative impacts on our community.  
Firstly, the increase in traƯic congestion and noise pollution could disrupt the peaceful environment we 
currently enjoy, making our streets less safe for pedestrians and children.  
 
This project does not align with the character of our community, and I believe it could adversely aƯect property 
values, making our neighborhood less desirable.  
Additionally, we must ensure that any development fosters a sense of community and inclusivity, rather than 
creating divides.  
 
We urge decision-makers to reconsider this plan and explore alternatives that prioritize the needs of existing 
residents while still allowing for growth. 
 
Carmine & Luisa Ragno 
 
 
 
CARMINE RAGNO | RAGNO DESIGN CO. 
CREATIVE & DESIGN DIRECTOR  |   |  WEBSITE    
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